
At its meeting of July 29, 2015, Patrick Leclerc, President & Chief Executive Officer, Canadian 
Urban Transit Association, presented the CUTA Corporate Leadership Award in Safety and 
Security to TTC staff who have demonstrated excellence in the advancement and success of 
the TTC’s Employee Support and Court Advocate program since its inception in 2009.  
 

 

On hand to receive the award were Stu Budgell (retired), Ken Tedford and Michelle Love.  
Rick Symons (retired) was unable to attend. 

The Board thanked Mr. Leclerc for CUTA’s recognition of this important program and 
congratulated the employees who have been instrumental in making this program so successful 
over the past six years.  
 

 
 
 

 


